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We shall not be attending the Cannes and Monaco Yacht Shows this September.  The logistical 
hurdles due to C.19 and the associated uncertainties have led us, reluctantly, to this decision.  
 
We have attended every one of these shows for in excess of ten years and shall miss renewing old 
acquaintances and making new ones. On the other hand the liver will be much relieved. 
 
However, we are still here providing our clients and fellow professionals with the comprehensive 
range of services that we provide to the Buyers and Owners of large yachts and which you are 
familiar with.  
 
So far 2021 has kept us fairly busy and it includes the completion of the Project Phi builds (see 

www.boatinternational.com/yachts/news/projects/phi-superyacht-royal-huisman) and ongoing 
preparations for two new builds at 65 and 170m. 
 

 
 
Not surprisingly Brexit has also kept us busy on various transactional and VAT issues. Red 
Ensign registrations have also developed a new lease of life post Brexit.  
 
So whilst missing the social elements of the Shows we are still available to help either on the 
telephone, zoom or even face to face, either in London or other convenient locations 
particularly when international travel becomes less complicated.  
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